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Items 4.3.2 (cont’d) Part III: Articles 8-12 and Articles 13-15 
Concerning part III, we are glad with the removal of the word “gender” in article 8 and recommend to be consistent with this in all the text. Moreover, we noticed that in several articles the wording “Member States shall” has been introduced instead of “undertake to” and we think that this is diluting the message. On the same footing, we think that paragraph 2 of article 12 “Obligations to fulfil” was better phrased in the previous draft and would like to ask the drafting committee why it has been modified. In addition, we fully agree with the specifications added in article 13 “the duty to cooperate”.
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